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An additional tax on Oregon citizens for the basic needs of their lives - in this case 

safe transportation for families - is the last thing we need. Not to mention the 

increased cost of the transportation of goods that will result. It puts an undue burden 

on already struggling families for projects which do not provide real value for Oregon 

citizens. Get back to basics and reduce the burden of government on the people. No 

more taxes.  


